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Please reconsider precautionary levels of nitrates! Please listen to the scientists about what is healthy for us as
humans and the ecological systems (in the end that is also what is healthy for us as humans!). As I understand it
there are leading expert scientists suggesting that 0.5-1mg/l is what is considered precautionary - not 4-8x that
level you are suggesting of 3.8mgl which has been proven to contribute to bowel cancer and affect aquatic life!

Reconsider reconsider reconsider, and when you do think about what is best for all of us in our health and our
future! Short term economic gains and pressure from farmers and investors should NOT come at the cost of the
citizens of Canterbury and clean safe drinking water!
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